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WINTER PARKING NOTICE 
 

In accordance with County Parking By-Law 6000-2023 
Section 9.10 

 
PARKING IS NOT PERMITTED ON ANY TOWNSHIP ROAD OR 

MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT 
 

BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 
2 A.M.  AND 6 A.M. 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2024 THROUGH  
MONDAY MARCH 31, 2025 

 
Under the authority of the Highway Traffic Act, any vehicle 

parked or abandoned on any township road allowance so as 
to obstruct snow removal equipment in their operation may be 

removed at the owner’s expense. 
 

The Township of Wellington North and/or its employees will 
not be liable for any damage done by snow removal 

equipment to vehicles parked on the road allowance or 
damage caused by removal operations. 

 
Anyone guilty of depositing snow or ice on Township roads or 

causing an obstruction to traffic, is liable personally for 
whatever damages may result from the same and may be 

charged under the Ontario Highway Traffic Act. 
 
 
 
 


